
Locker Rooms
 

The locker rooms are going to get a makeover!  Plans are underway for a major locker 
room renovation project. We expect this project to kick off toward the end 
of spring semester. Plumbing repairs have been made to the men’s locker room and it 
is now open.    
   
  
     

 Elevator Repairs
The Student Center and Theater elevators are 
back in service. As you may have noticed, we 
are experiencing some difficulties with 
the elevators in the Tower Building. Kone 
Elevator Company will be making repairs to 
both elevators during the month of 
February so elevator service is slow. We 
encourage all who are able, to please take the 
stairs located on either side of the lobby.    
     
  

 

  
To keep our classrooms 
& equipment safe, please make 
sure your classrooms/offices are 
locked when you are finished.  

Lock Up
Recycle Equipment 

& Toner
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This monthly technology training series will 
continue in spring. Suggestions are welcome 
for any topics you may need training on. The 
spring schedule will be sent out this week. 
   

Heat on Campus

The heat on campus has been repaired. 
Heat/cooling issues can be reported to the 
business office either by phone 510.464.3228 
or email lbusinessoffice@peralta.edu.  

The IT department is 
committed to keeping our 
environment and facilities 
clean. Any old IT 
equipment/toner etc., can be 
picked up by contacting us at: 
laneyhelpdesk@peralta.edu  
  

 

Opening Technologies is working on 
door repair and replacement. New 
doors have been ordered for several 
areas, including the men’s bathroom 
door in Upper G. If you’re having 
problems with any doors, please 
report it to the business office at 
510-464-3228 or email 
lbusinessoffice@peralta.edu.   

Working Together to Support Our Students & The Campus Community 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We’re adding more gender-neutral 
bathrooms around campus.  The first 
one is in Upper G near the CIS lab.  
We expect to have several more 
complete before the end of the 
month.  We’ll have new maps on the 
website soon.  
 

Gender-Neutral 
Bathrooms

Windows

The window repair project is underway. All 
of the classroom windows have been 
replaced. The theater, gym, tower building 
and student center windows should be 
completed by the end of February. 

Doors

Check Out Tech Tuesdays!

Classroom Technology

 

Plans are underway for the new Library / LRC building which will be built in the current 
Eagle Village location and a long-awaited theater modernization project which will 
make the building more accessible and create more usable space for the theater and 
media classes.  

Construction News

The IT staff installed 25 new iMac computers in the Media Lab 
in F-170D for teaching Virtual Reality and other media classes. 
The Welcome Center is set to get new PC’s next month!

A Fond Farewell

After 16 years of service, custodian Gen Lam has 
decided to retire to spend more time with his 
grandkids. He’s been steadfast in his service to 
the Laney Community and will be greatly missed. 


